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PUBLIC NOTICE 

14 March 2023 

 

Subject: Clarification regarding the SC/ST Certificate for NEET(UG)-2023. 

With respect to the Information Bulletin for NEET (UG) - 2023, it is clarified that 

no cut off date for SC/ST certificate in favour of concerned candidates has been 

stipulated.  

Clause 6.2.3 of the Information Bulletin for NEET (UG) - 2023 has been 

amended accordingly. Para (1) and para (2) of Appendix-XB in the Information 

Bulletin have also been updated. 

It is further clarified that no such cut off date is applicable in the SC/ST 

Certificate format given at Appendix-XA, nor in the Online Application Form 

for NEET (UG)-2023. 

For any other query related to NEET (UG) – 2023, the candidates may contact 011-

40759000 or email at neet@nta.ac.in . 

                                                                                         

             

           
(Dr. Sadhana Parashar)  

Senior Director (Exams) 
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